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15 November 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 25 September 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked for: 
 

Please provide a copy of all communications between the Office of the Mayor of London 
and the Office of the chief of staff to the Mayor of London and: 
 
a)      The Licensed Taxi Driver’s Association 
b)      The GMB union 
c)       The Unite union  
d)      Uber 
 
From January 1st 2017 to date, concerning Uber’s private hire licence, or including the 
key word “Uber”.  

 
Please find attached the information we hold within the scope of your request. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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